

Meeting was called to order at 8:08 p.m. In attendance was Dave Peeler, Randy Decker, Jamie Uzelac, Brett Galvan, Todd Adamczyk, Justin Albright, Kevin Joseph, John Spinks, Chad Franzman, Linda Brebner, Josh Noel, Ted Sommers, and Bob Reynolds. This meeting was conducted by zoom.

Josh Noel had nothing to report other than Ceprina had to take an unexpected trip that was not authorized.

Chad Franzman had nothing to report.

Dave Peeler explained what the rate increase will pay for. Ted Sommers suggested that the Engineers be at the meeting. The American Water offer was discussed. Building Inspector position was discussed. Jamie was asked to call the applicant to say he was hired and ask if he would come to the next meeting.

Randy Decker discussed his monthly reports and informed the council that the Town is in need of part time snowplow drivers.

Tap fees were discussed. Current sewer fee is being checked into water tap is being raised.

Linda Brebner stated that the toddler park had been completed and that the benches on the trail had been secured. The tree at the Community Center is to have the Christmas lights put on Wednesday November 10, 2021.

The Santa House will be moved to the corner of Main and Sigler on the 22<sup>nd</sup> of November.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:09.